
2007/08 DRAFT ANNUAL PLAN AND 
2007 AMENDMENTS TO THE LTCCP 2006-16 SUBMISSION 

Submissions close on 11 May 2007 

I wish to talk to the main points in my written submission at the hearings to be held between Monday 
28 May 2007 and Tuesday 5 June 2007. 

Are you completing this submission: On behalf of a group or organisation 

If you are representing, how many people do you 
represent? 

90 

Name: Timothy Hogan 

Organisation: Christchurch Civic Trust 

Contact Address: P O Box 1927 
Christchurch 

Daytime Phone: 3799525 

Evening Phone:  

Email: tim@intrados.co.nz 

Date: 11/5/2007 

Your Submission: page 9 & 11 

Which principles and/or 
provisions of the Draft 
Amended Development 
Contributions Policy (DCP) 
do you support and why? 

 

Which principles and/or 
provisions of the Draft 
Amended DCP do you 
oppose and why? 

 

What exactly do you want 
the Council to do about the 
Draft Amended DCP? 

 

Any other 
remarks/comments: 

Council Controlled Organisations 
 
The Christchurch Civic Trust has serious concerns that the Christchurch City Council's 
establishment of "shelf" companies appears to be inconsistent with the Local 
Government Act 2002. 
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Your Submission: Heritage Protection: 
 
There is no doubt that there is a growing awareness of heritage issues in 
Christchurch, as evidenced by the Council's own survey, shown on Pg 6 of 
the Draft Annual Plan. 
 
Consequently, the Christchurch Civic Trust requests that the sum available 
for the purchase of at risk heritage buildings and places be increased to $2.5 
million. 
 
The Council's provision of such a sum would go some distance towards 
preserving vulnerable sites. This would be in accordance with the wishes of 
the majority of the citizens of Christchurch and serve the long-term interests 
of the city. 

 


